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CIARA Meeting Notes 01/09/2021 – Zoom Meeting 
The meeting was called to order by Wayne at 10:11 AM. The meeting was held on Zoom. 

Those attending the meeting 

AC9AM Steve Skinner 

AC9XK Alexandra M Auvinen 

KA9SDQ PAUL D BEIHOLD 

KC9GUP Nicholas Kirincich 

KD5URS Tim Vermande 

KD5YBP Sherrie Vermande 

KD9CEH Dane A Dillon 

KD9EMM Richard C Barnier 

KJ9M Joseph March 

N9DEK Dwight Kellams 

N9QML ANDREW G WILSON 

W9KD John Gooldy 

W9MSK Mike Alley 

W9SDM Scott D Messick 

WA4EZF Ron Sans 

KD9KIO Julie Gray 

KD9KIO Todd Chimel 

W9EKD Dick Davis 

KD9BUX Wayne Polakoff 

W9LMR Larry Reiher 

W9CZK Chris Pacovsky 

K3HTK Ed Valasek 
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K9JBM Joe Mellett 

KF9ZA Steve Kremer 

 

• The Treasures report was given by Paul Deihold, KA9SDQ.  There is currently $ 1715.56 in the 
checking account.   

• Next Month’s meeting will be a Zoom meeting. 

• The site for Field Day that was approved at the last meeting is no longer available.  We will be 
going to River Road Park in Fishers near 126th street.  

• Next weekend there will be a VE exam session at the EOC. We will have VE exams in April, 
July and October. 

• March is Storm Spotter. April testing station 

• The Carmel Marathon is being planned  and we will be supporting it. 

• Nothing as been heard from the Sam Costa Marathon.  Again this year they will have to contact 
EMA for our assistance.   

• In May there is a QSO party that we hope will be run outside and not in the EOC. 

• The June meeting will be for planning Field Day. 

• Ed Valasek, K3HTK, gave a presentation on Software-defined Radio.  Ed is an ARRL Technical 
Specialist. 

Submitted by: 

Ron Sans – WA4EZF 

Secretary 
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